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My name is Stacey Whye. I am a housekeeper at the Hilton Baltimore. I have worked there for 11 years, starting in 2009. 

Our hotel shut down in March due to the pandemic. Since then, my coworkers and I have been out of work. 

We should have the right to be recalled to our jobs when the hotel reopens. It is not our fault that we lost our jobs. We should not have to worry about whether we will be called back or not when we are already worried about our bills, our health, and our families. To fire us while we are going through the traumatic experience of the pandemic would be cruel.

When I began working at the hotel in 2009, my two kids were still young. The job allowed me to pay my bills and raise my kids. Now, they are grown and living on their own, and I have a nine-year-old granddaughter. My job let me help them and my granddaughter when they needed it.

Not only did the job help us financially, our hard work and loyalty benefitted the company for many years. Now, they should have the consideration to respect our right to return.

I should not have to start all over again at a new job.

To the members of the City Council, I urge you to pass this bill to give us recall rights because we are loyal, dedicated employees. We love our jobs and we want to go back.
